George Lane Memorial Park and Campground is operated by Highwood Lions Club for the Town of High River.



We can be reached by email, telephone, or postal delivery:

Telephone: (403) 652-2529.

E-Mail: camping@georgelanecampground.ca

Please send snail mail to:

George Lane Memorial Park and Campground P.O. Box 5171 High River, Alberta, Canada T1V 1M4

How To Contact Us - George Lane Campground Monday, 09 October 2006 02:33 - Last Updated Thursday, 03 May 2018 09:39

Our municipal address is: 343 Macleod Trail South High River, Alberta, Canada

Please see our <u>directions page</u> if you need help getting here.